
1630037.1  9361-020  

Town of loomis 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the special Planning Commission meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday December 13, 2017 is cancelled.  A special meeting will be 
held before the Planning Commission of the Town of Loomis on Wednesday January 
10, 2018 at 7:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the Blue 
Goose Event Center, 3550 Taylor Road, Loomis, California, for consideration of the 
following: 
 

The Planning Commission will, on January 10, 2018, consider the “Villages at 

Loomis” – continued from the November 7, 2017 Planning Commission meeting. 
 

 Further information may be obtained by contacting Town Hall at 3665 Taylor 
Road, Loomis, California, (916) 652-1840, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday.  Interested persons are invited to attend the hearing or 
submit their written comments to the planning staff. 
 
 
Carol Parker, Planning Assistant 


